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Coast Guard Buoy maintenance Waubaushene 
 

Please note that the Canadian Coast Guard will be doing buoy 
maintenance in the Waubaushene channel on Wednesday October 27, 

2021. As a result of this maintenance, the public is asked to avoid the 
east end section of Patterson Park, which will be used as a staging 
area for this maintenance throughout the day. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


